
 

 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
On behalf of ASN, we are pleased to invite you to register for the Board Review Course & Update (BRCU) 
2024 in Chicago on Sunday, July 21 through Tuesday, July 23. BRCU brings together on-demand lectures 
and interactive, in-person sessions where you will network with expert faculty and other nephrologists 
studying for the board exam. Lectures with audience response questions, case discussions, and exciting 
educational games will test and improve your knowledge base throughout the three days in Chicago. An 
estimated 50 hours of on-demand lectures will be made available in early July, so you can begin studying 
prior to the in-person sessions.  After attending in-person sessions, you will have access to the course 
materials for up to three years.  
 
We have worked to bring together an impressive and diverse group of nephrology experts to provide a 
comprehensive review of the most important kidney topics. Throughout the course, you will experience 
updates on emerging information that you can utilize in your practice and on the boards. This course aims to 
provide you with a convenient way of keeping your knowledge up to date, along with preparing you for your 
initial or recertification examination. 
 
We are very excited about this new model and hope that you can join us in methods of learning that go 
beyond the lecture format.  
 
If you cannot join us in Chicago, BRCU 2024 Online, which will include select in-person recorded sessions, 
will be available in mid-August.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

   
Laura J. Maursetter, DO, FASN     William Luke Whittier, MD, FASN       Samira S. Farouk, MD, MS FASN 
BRCU Education Co-Director         BRCU Education Co-Director             BRCU Education Deputy Co-Director 
 

     
     
          


